
From: billobrien3rd@gmail.com <billobrien3rd@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, July 23, 2022 9:36 AM

To: Sarah Mellish <ZBAChairperson@manchester.ma.us>

Subject: Shingle Hill

To Whom,

Please stop any development that would forever change one of our great local natural resources. This is 

not the place for this development. Please stop!

William J. O’Brien III

Publishing and Technology Professional

Billobrien3rd@gmail.com




